
Catherine & Gearold L. Angel 

P.O. Box 4861 

18 Aliso Springs Road 

Tubac, AZ 85646 

 

April 5, 2022 

Subject:  Congressionally Directed Spending 

Dear Senator Kelly and Senator Sinema 

 

We are residents of Tubac, AZ, and our Tubac Fire District needs your help. 

We need a new fire station in Tubac.  Our current building fails to meet the state health and safety 

standards resulting in our fire and paramedic personnel having to work in unsafe and unhealthy 

conditions in our current fire station.  To keep these personnel safe, we have had to rent a double wide 

trailer to house them during their 24 hour shifts. 

We need your help in obtaining a grant from Congressionally Directed Spending to meet our goal of 

having a safe and efficient facility for our fire, paramedic, administrative staff, vehicles and equipment. 

Our tax base here in the Tubac Fire District of Santa Cruz County consists of working families and 

retirees on fixed incomes. 

Please include in the fiscal year 2023 appropriation bill a request for a $2,000,000 discretionary grant 

through Congressionally Directed Spending.  Your help is essential for us. 

Thank you, 

 

Catherine & Gearold L. Angel  


